
• 

• 

--• 

( ( 

Arms Division Minute 5, 1958 

The revised sample rear sight leaf was shown on the 
teal-w1ng blue Model 572. The reception by the Committee was 
most enthusiast1e. As soon as tooling is available to produee 
additional samples, Ilion was requested to provide sam~les tor 
the other guns in the line. In the opinion of the Committee, 
however, there was no question that the improvement in appearance 
of the colored guns would be sufficient to warrant the additional 
coat. Ir necessary authorization is received, the Ilion Plant 
will proceed with tooling for the rear sight leaf and front sight 
and Will advise the Committee when 1t will be possible to intro­
duce this feature in the 572 and 552 lightweight • 

The Sales Department had previously submitted a fore­
cast or a carbine in three different calibers at list 
price or $79.95, Since it was considered that this 
price was unrealistically low for a gun or the Model 760 
type, Sales was requested to reconsider their forecast 

~ at the same list price a.a the Model 760. Sales Depart• 
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